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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

BALDWIN COUNTY, AL, December 3, 2021 – Baldwin County Sales and Use Tax 

Department is conducting a free Taxpayer Workshop for new and existing business owners. The 

workshop will be held Tuesday, December 14, 2021 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM in the Baldwin 

County Central Annex Auditorium, 22251 Palmer Street, Robertsdale, Alabama. 

There will be a question and answer forum at the end of the workshop. For additional 

information regarding the Taxpayer Workshop, please call the Baldwin County Sales and Use 

Tax Department at (251) 972-6844. 
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